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12th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This year for our Harvest Festival we are raising money to support the flood relief 

in Pakistan. The theme of this year’s festival is climate change and how we need 

to think about how we can help slow this down. We have set up a Just Giving page 

so that the funds will go directly to UNICEF who will then make sure that the 

money we raise goes directly to the children whose lives have been directly 

affected by the devastating floods.  

The link for the page is: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/oxton-st-saviour-s 

There is no obligation to donate, however, we would like to be able to do just a 

little something to help. 

Please feel free to share the link with friends and family. 

The Harvest Festival will be on Thursday 20th October at 9.15am in the school hall. 

This year we are inviting our Reception pupils’ parents/carers to join us so that 

they are able to see just how well they have settled into school. We are hoping 

to invite other year groups’ parents to different events through the year so please 

keep an eye out for any events coming up in the newsletter. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Miss Shaw 

Deputy Head 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/oxton-st-saviour-s

